
 

 

 
 
4 June 2021  

Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers/Friends, 

RE: GREASE FRIDAY 4th JUNE, and SATURDAY 5th  JUNE, 2021 
 
On behalf of Nazareth College, The Cast and Crew of Grease are beyond devastated to inform 
you that all scheduled performances of Grease cannot go ahead as live or streamed 
performances.  This is on the advice of The Victorian Government Public Health Team, 
declaring ongoing restrictions for Metroplitan Melbourne from 11:59 pm 3 June, 2021.   

From 4 June, 2021, we will begin to issue refunds to all ticket purchasers. Trybooking have 
advised that It can take 3-5 business days for the funds to appear back on the customers 
card.   

We remain committed to bring Grease to you when we are able to in a COVID safe way.  We 
continue to explore all possibilities and will keep you informed.   

 
 Yours sincerely 

    
 
 Mr Sam Cosentino 
 PRINCIPAL      THE CAST AND CREW OF GREASE 
 
 
 
 

 
 


